
Please join us in welcoming 

Dr. Mark Kahn 

to Arlington Heights Animal Hospital 

Dr. Kahn grew up in Arlington Heights.   After graduating from Rolling 
Meadows High School, he received a Bachelor's degree from the University 
of Illinois, a Master's degree from the University of Arkansas and his 
veterinary degree from Tuskegee University.   Initially, he practiced large 
animal medicine (farm animals) in the Minnesota-South Dakota border 
country.  After returning to Illinois a few years later, he switched to small 
animal practice.   His area of interest are concentrated on internal medicine 
and soft tissue surgery.

Outside of veterinary medicine, he enjoys playing golf and spending time  
camping, canoeing, hiking, and fishing.


